
  

 
 

T O W N  O F  S O U T H  K I N G S T O W N  

 

Middlebridge 

Water Flow Testing 
 

The South Kingstown Water Division will be 

water flow testing the Middlebridge and  

Torrey Road Meters 

 on Thursday, January 13, 2022 

 

Starting at 10:30 am our customers may experience 

loss of water pressure and some rusty water. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this  

might cause. Customers should let their  

faucets run until water clears. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the  

South Kingstown Water Division 

at (401) 789-9331 ext 2257.  


